
Greetings, EHUE  Students and Families,

As we continue to stay committed to our building
theme, "Let's Grow Together: Growing Hearts and
Growing Minds,” our students continue to focus on
learning, embrace new opportunities, and nurture a
culture of kindness within our community! 

Last week, we commemorated Black History Month
with a captivating performance by Bright Star
Theater titled, “Black History Groundbreaking
Geniuses.” Our students had the opportunity to
delve into the lives of some groundbreaking
geniuses such as  Dorothy Vaughan, George
Washington Carver,  and Dr. Daniel Williams. 
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This week marks the celebration of Read Across America week! Our school community has
engaged in various reading-themed spirit days, enjoyed school-wide D.E.A.R. (Drop Everything
and Read) time, welcomed guest readers, embarked on captivating story strolls throughout
EHUE's halls, and much more! Witnessing our students nurture their passion for reading
brings us immense joy. Furthermore, EHUE’s Battle of the Books has recently concluded after
three weeks of excitement! We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all participating BOB
teams for their unwavering dedication to reading. Special appreciation goes to Ms. Shenefiel
and Ms. Strine, all teacher volunteers and BOB team captains for making this event
successful! 

Next week, we invite all families into the building for our Open House events including our
EHUE Art Show and Book Fair. Please see the schedule below. We hope to see all families
there! 

Grade 4 Open House: Monday, March 11th 6:30 - 7:30 pm
Grade 5 Open House: Tuesday, March 12th  6:30 - 7:30 pm
Grade 6 Open House: Wednesday, March 13th  6:30 - 7:30 pm
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Black History Groundbreaking Geniuses

Read Across America Spirit Week
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Battle of the Books - 4th and 5th Grade


